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January 15, 2021 
 
 
City of Aurora Planning Department 
15151 E. Alameda Parkway, Ste. 2300 
Aurora, Colorado 80012 

 

 
Re: Response to Initial Submission Review – Eleven8 Apartments – Site Plan and Replat 
 Application Number: DA-2244-00 
 Case Number(s): 1994-6059-02 
 
 
Ms. Dalby, 
 
Please see below for our response to comments received on December 21, 2020 for the property 
located at 11800 E. Colfax Ave. 
 
 
PLANNING DEPARTMENT COMMENTS  
  

 Response:  The table has been corrected to show 5 accessible stalls. 
 

 
Response:  Acknowledged, the parking requirement adjustment request has been 
removed. 

 

 
Response:  Acknowledged, the project can support up to 36% as stated, see 
revised site plan with 34 carports proposed. 

 

 
Response:  Acknowledged. 
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Response:  Acknowledged.  The area calculation has been refined to include the 
types of areas mentioned above, see open space data table on revised landscape 
plan.  Open space amenities remain a high priority for this development.  Great 
care has been taken to ensure several gathering spaces and pedestrian activated 
zones throughout the property with variety, including roof patio space.  
Landscaped zones occur right outside main floor entries (ie. Internal courtyards), 
allowing for privacy and buffer from parking and pedestrian traffic. 

 

 
Response:  The table has been corrected to show 5 accessible stalls. 

 

 
Response:  The adjustment request has been added to the landscape plan. 
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Response:  These comments have been addressed on the revised landscape plan. 

 

 
Response:  These comments have been addressed on the revised landscape plan. 

 

 
Response:  Acknowledged.  A .dwg file will be submitted per the requirements 
above. 

 

 
Response:  These comments are acknowledged and are shown on the revised site 
plan. 
 

 
Response:  Acknowledged. 

 

 
Response:  Acknowledged. 
 

 
Response:  The comments have been addressed and noted on the revised site 
plan. 
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Response:  The comments have been addressed and noted on the revised site 
plan.  The mailboxes will be located inside the office near the north side of the 
building. 
 

 
Response:  This comment has been addressed, refer to revised site plan. 

 

 
Response:  1-foot candle has been verified.  ADA path has been coordinated and 
revised. 

 

 
Response:  The comments have been addressed, refer to the revised landscape 
plans. 
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Response:  Acknowledged.  The license agreement effort will move forward as 
described above.  Yes, the fire/life safety easement has been extended, see 
revised site plan. 

 

 
Response:  Acknowledged.  The documents mentioned above will be included in 
the upload.  The fire/life safety easement has been extended.  See revised plan. 
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Response:  CDOT comments have been acknowledged and discussed with 
Marilyn and our civil engineer.  We are expecting final revised comments based on 
those discussions which we have not received at the time of this letter. 

 
 
 
This concludes the response to the comments. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Brett Linscott 
Associate Principal 


